Dear Honorable Board of Appeal Members,

I, Aldin Hasic, of 1929 Brookhill Way, am honored to represent my family in this
variance request. As the son of Dzemal and Djulsa Hasic, the owners of the residence, we
kindly seek approval for section 201-1.6.B, reducing the 10' side yard setback to 3.6' for

Storage 1 and 4.6' for Storage 2.

With Storage 1 built 6-7 years ago and Storage 2 constructed in 2013, we acknowledge
the oversight. If only my father had been aware of the regulations, we would not be
before you today. Regrettably, limited English proficiency presented a significant

challenge.

With immense passion and dedication, my father poured significant resources into
building these two storages. As a devoted 13-year employee of Gwinnett County Schools
nearing retirement, he'll soon have more time to relish his yard.

We've spoken to three neighbors on the adjacent side of the fence, collecting letters of
support for the storages proximity to the property line. Dzemal, my father, adores his

yard, where he grows his favorite fruits and vegetables.

Though he was saddened to dismantle his two greenhouses and remove a pre-existing
pool, we kindly request the Board of Appeal to understand our situation for our storages.

Sincerely,

Aldin Hasic





